
 

 

 

Temple Meadow Newsletter 
Friday 16th June 2023 

Best regards, Ms Walsh—Headteacher 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We are really enjoying this spell of beautiful weather and it is lovely to see how much pupils enjoy accessing all of our  

outdoor spaces and it looks as though this good weather is here for another week which will be lovely. Across the school, so 

much has been happening and some of the events, I am sharing below.  

Year 5 Performance 

Year 5 took the opportunity to showcase their performance curriculum with a very special audience, our  
Reception. They absolutely loved it. What a fantastic afternoon! 
Thank you Year 5. 

Reception thoroughly enjoyed watching and couldn’t stop  

talking about dancing in the Freestyle Cycle. They spent the rest 

of the afternoon talking about the friends they had made in Year 

5 and drew some great thank you letters/cards. Even the  

reluctant writers were keen to draw pictures of what they had done. 

Staffing Update 

I’m writing to inform you that Mrs Law left Temple Meadow on 

31.5.23.  She joined us just over a year ago; Easter 2022. Mrs Law 

worked as a class teacher in our Nursery. We wish her well for the 

future. Please be reassured the model we currently have in place 

will continue so that pupils do not have any unnecessary  

disruption to learning and care as we close this academic year. 

Bikes/Scooters 

Following last weeks’ reminder that all bikes, including electric 

scooters, should not be used on the playground during drop-off 

and collection, we have continued to witness people doing so. For 

the safety of Parents and Pupils, we would like to reiterate this 

message. Thank you for your support. 

Science Fayre (Year 1-6) 
 
A reminder that Year 1-6 pupils are invited to participate in our 
Science Fayre on Wednesday 21st June 2023. If you would like 
your child to participate, please email 
tm.admin@meadow.sandwell.sch.uk with your child’s name 
and class. For more information, please refer to our letter sent 
on Thursday 7th June 2023. 

EYFS Stay and Plays 

Early Years hosted Stay and Play events this week 
to celebrate the ‘special males’ in our children’s 
lives. It was lovely to see so many special adults 
attend. The children and adults enjoyed a range of 
outdoor activities including, water play, building 
with construction toys, mini beast hunts and  
playing with our sports equipment. We would like 
to thank everyone who attended the event.  

Year 6 Talks 
 

As part of our curriculum supporting pupil safety, we had two key 
talks this week. One being DECCA on drugs and alcohol and the 
other session on ‘County Lines’ and the dangers and risks pupils 
could face. It is a sad fact of life that County Line activity is an  
increasing risk for primary aged pupils nationally. The talk was 
delivered by PSCO Ware. Our approach is always knowledge is 
power in terms of being prepared for future life. Year 6 pupils 
were very mature and sensible during the talks.  

Year 2 Tea Party 

On Wednesday, Parents/Carers were invited to attend 
our Year 2 Tea Party. The event was very well attended 
and the children thoroughly enjoyed showcasing their 
artwork and a piece of writing from their English  
learning journey, based on our Summer text 'Cloud Tea 
Monkeys.' The children enthusiastically shared the 
book with their adults and were able to talk about their 
favourite parts. Thank you to those Parents/Carers who 
attended. 



 

A reminder that all of our important dates now 
feature on our School Website. 

 

Any changes to dates/times are updated  
immediately via the website which means what you see 
is always live information. To find the dates, simply head 
to our website, click Parents & Carers then Calendar of 

Dates. 






